
Safeguarding 
 

Please see below some of the fabulous Safeguarding 
work the pupils have completed this term! 

 

 

 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our eleventh edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 78.89% 2JK 100.00% 3AO 98.00% 3NA 95.00% 

1JC 85.56% 2LB 84.21% 3AP 75.00% 3NH 100.00% 

1SR 97.50% 2MD 87.88% 3HM 83.33% 4AJ/HM 97.78% 

2AL 98.75% 1NP/KA 98.75% 3LC 93.00% 6EM 92.00% 

2CS 80.00% 2NS/HR 100.00% 3MW 84.55% 6PF 98.89% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 2nd December 6EM regular walks 
6PF supermarket visits 
Stay and Play session (pre-booking required) 

Tuesday 3rd December 6PF Bridgemere Garden Centre visits 

Wednesday 4th December 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham Gymnastics 
3AO visit to Glebe Farm 
6PF Apollo Buckingham visit 

Thursday 5th December 3AO visit to Alcumlow Farm / B & Q 
3MW Bowling and Pizza Hut trip 
3LC Travel Training/ Road safety visits 
Springfield Christmas market 5:30pm – 7:30pm all welcome 

Friday 6th December Continence clinic ring 01270 275411 for an appointment 
6EM swimming 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 11 – 29th November 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 91.74% 

Children in Need 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated we raised a brilliant 
£162.30 for Children in Need. 
 

3AO 
 
On Wednesday 3AO joined forces with The Rotary Club to 
plant 1500 crocus bulbs on the front grassy area of school. 
The students worked very hard to ensure the job was done 
well. Thank you to Mr Protheroe and the Rotary Club for 
donating the bulbs and coordinating this great project. We 
look forward to seeing the first of the bulbs coming through 
in March. Photos are on the school website. 
 

Christmas Events Calendar 
 
Please find attached to this newsletter details of forthcoming 
Christmas activities. 
 

Springfield Christmas Fayre 
 
Don’t forget it is the Springfield Christmas Fayre next 
Thursday 5th December 5:30pm till 7:30pm. All are welcome. 

 
The Lighthouse Centre 

 
A great big thank you to everyone who donated items for The 
Lighthouse Centre. We had an overwhelming response. 

 
 
  
 


